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TO: Colorado Water Conservation Board

FROM: Nora Flynn, Senior Agriculture Specialist, and Ben Wade, Principal
Grants Coordinator - Water Supply Planning

DATE: January 29-30, 2024 Board Meeting

ITEM: 21. Drought Resilient Project Selection Overview

Agenda Item # 21

This is an informational item to update the Board on the projects and progress of the Agriculture
Drought Resiliency Projects facilitated by the Colorado Agriculture Water Alliance.

Background: As a part of the approval of CAWA’s WSRF grant in September 2023, CAWA will provide
the Board with a status update on projects selected and provide information from completed
projects.



